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By: Scott Daniel Johnson

Energy Secretary Jennifer M. Granholm connected the efforts to “unprecedented threat levels

from hackers, foreign actors, and natural catastrophes supercharged by climate change,” to

President Biden’s clean energy goals. To read the full post, please click here.

1

https://www.akingump.com/en/lawyers-advisors/scott-d-johnson
https://www.akingump.com/en/experience/industries/energy/speaking-energy/doe-announces-new-programs-to-develop-safeguards-against-physical-and-cyber-threats-to-the-us-energy-system.html

